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Report Highlights: 

The Government of India’s (GOI) Food Safety and Standards Authority of India (FSSAI) issued an 

order dated August 11, 2015 (posted on FSSAI’s website August 13), for compliance with its labeling 

requirements for printed logos and license numbers on packaged foodstuffs.  The order postpones the 

previously issued July 1, 2015, deadline to December 31, 2015. 
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Executive Summary:  

 

FSSAI issued an order to extend the deadline for printing FSSAI logo and license number on food labels 

to December 31, 2015.  The previous deadline was July 1, 2015.  The order also reports that FSSAI 

received representations from various stakeholders, including associations, and businesses seeking such 

an extension.  This most recent extension marks the fourth extension granted by FSSAI. 

  

General Information:  
 

DISCLAIMER: The information contained in this report was retrieved from FSSAI’s website 

http://www.fssai.gov.in/.   The Office of Agricultural Affairs and/or the U.S. Government make no 

claim of accuracy or authenticity. 

  

Background: 

  

FSSAI previously announced that as of July 1, 2015, labels on all packages of food products should bear 

the FSSAI logo, as well as the food business operator’s (importer in the case of imported products) 

FSSAI registration number.  On August 11, 2015 (posted on FSSAI website August 13), FSSAI issued a 

new order to extend the deadline for compliance with this requirement to December 31, 2015.  The 

notification is pasted at the end of this report and can also be seen on FSSAI website at: 

http://www.fssai.gov.in/ 
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